
 

 

 

 

 
 

Change of Sicily landing port from CATANIA to AUGUSTA 
 

  
Dear customer,  

  
In view of the ports reorganization in Sicily we inform you that starting from March, 23rd 
2024 our vessels will call Augusta port instead of Catania port.  
 
Catania activities will focus on cruises, ferries and yachting whereas the container activity 
currently handled in Catania will be moved to Augusta port. 

  
The first vessel sailing from Augusta will be: 

 

• Vessel Name and Voyage: MV PANTONIO v.075 

• Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA): March, 23rd 2024 
  

If you should require additional information, please contact our customer service team at 
your location who will be happy to guide you based on your individual situation.  

  
Regards,  

 

Keep in touch 
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